
 

LOWELL HIGH SCHOOL 

 
WELCOMES 8TH GRADE STUDENTS & PARENTS 

TO OUR VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE  
 

 

When:  November 16th and November 23rd at 7:00pm  

Where: Our program will occur virtually on Zoom. Links to each meeting 

will be available on the LHS and LPS websites.  

What:  Each webinar will provide students and families with an overview 

of the academic, extracurricular, and specialized programming 

offered at LHS. Additionally, participants will have an opportunity 

to connect with current and former students and learn about the 

support services and early college and career readiness 

opportunities afforded to all LHS students.  

Come check us out! 

 

Additional Information Sessions for Lowell High School’s Latin Lyceum will be 

held on November 17th and November 24th at 7:00pm. Links for these sessions 

will be posted to the LHS, LPS, and Latin Lyceum Websites. 


